The British School



Caroline Drumm Principal P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan Kathmandu, Nepal

24th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

AS Options Evening: Monday 5th December- 5.00-6.30pm

We will be hosting our AS Options Evening on Monday 5th of December for all of our Year 11 students and parents. This is an opportunity for you and your child to talk to teachers from different subjects to begin the process of selecting the A level courses which are right for them.

Each subject will host a stall displaying information about the subject and A level courses and teachers will be available to ask questions. The event will be held in the hall, secondary library and sixth form study centre from 5.00pm-6.30pm.

We offer students moving into the Sixth Form a wide range of options to choose from and we are proud of our varied curriculum provision and the achievements of our current sixth form students. We are confident that we offer the right opportunities for our students to excel academically and in extracurricular pursuits, which are so important for broadening the acquisition of skills required for both university and beyond. However, we know that moving into Key Stage 5 can be both exciting and daunting. It's normal to be confused or to have lots of questions, which is why all the teaching staff at TBS are here to support you through this process.

The options process will be comprehensive so that we are best able to meet the needs of each child, as explained in the Options Booklet which you will receive during the evening. Should a child require an alternative learning pathway, we will collaborate with parents on a 1-to-1 basis throughout the options process to create a suitable and stimulating timetable. Where necessary, our Head of Additional Learning Needs (Ms. Ania Smithers) may contact families directly to discuss particular student needs and pathways.

Please complete this <u>form</u> to confirm your attendance for the event. We are very much looking forward to seeing all of our Year 11 students and their parents/carers in the evening.

Yours Sincerely

Ms Cathy Williams

Academic Assistant Head Secondary

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador